
 

  
 

2023 Association Newsletter 
 

 

PRESIDENT'S POST 
Each association meeting has a captivating speaker. In 2022 
we heard from Joe McAnarney (Development Activist), 
Debra Mixon (Native Plants), Mary Finnan (GTM 
Volunteer) and Dr. Quincy Gibson (Marine Mammal 
Behavior Biology). In 2023, we have a presentation on the 
Florida Trail and await responses from a local historian, 
code enforcement, traffic engineer, home improvement 
expert and our recently elected county commissioner. To 
provide more time for our speakers and important topics of 
community interest, we’ve pushed the starting time up to 
6:00pm. 
 
Also, this Spring and Fall we will resume “Movies at the 
Park”. Watch the website or Facebook for all event dates. 
Have an idea or suggestion? Reach out to 
dolphin.cove@outlook.com. 
 
Our annual Board election will be held at the February 28th 
meeting, and a couple of our board members are stepping 
down, so please attend and consider running for office. 
Thinking about running for county commission, the state 
house, etc? one year as an association board member is a 
great first step. If you are a young professional, “board 
member” is a fine item on your resume…seriously. Trust 
me, I know it’s a long day and board member sounds like 
work, it’s NOT, we meet four times a year and I promise, 
our board members are all friendly, effective and look out 
for one another. Besides, new folks keep things fresh and 
fun! 
 
Thank you, current officers: Eileen (VP), Ronda 
(treasurer), Karen (secretary) and Justin 
(membership)! 
 
Remember to send in your ($30 suggested) membership…it 
covers events and newsletter expenses. Your donation also 
maintains our entrance sign, its pressure washing, island 
maintenance, irrigation water, replacement plants, shrubs, 
and palms. As we know, A1A traffic and salty ocean winds 
really beat up the entrance. Checks and PayPal (see 
dcPVB.com) accepted. 
 
Thank you for all you do to make this community a 
wonderful place to live, raise a family or retire. 
 
Mark Nickerson 
Dolphin Cove Association 
 

 

2023 Events 
 

Meeting  
February 28, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. – Library 

 
Meeting  

June 6, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. - Library 
 

Meeting  
September 5, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. - Library 

 
Meeting  

December 5, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. - Library 
 

 
 

 

2022 Officers  
 

President – Mark Nickerson 
 Vice President – Eileen Tondreault 

 Treasurer – Ronda McCoy  
Secretary – Karen Nickerson 

 
2023 Officers  

Elections at 2/28/23 meeting 
 

 

 

Reminder from SJSO 
 

Always lock your car! 
4 out of 5 break-ins are of unlocked cars 

 
 

 

Like our community on Facebook!  
 

www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB 
or 

visit our community's website  
www.dcPVB.com 
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Please consider a $30 donation for the upkeep 
of our entrance sign and island maintenance 
which gives a good first impression to our 
community.  Your support funds: community 
events, annual state fees, monthly water bills, 
the annual newsletter, postage, and also 
builds a sense of community. 
 
We encourage everyone to become involved, 
volunteer, and suggest ideas. Thank you for 
your donation and for showing your pride in 
our community by caring for it!  
 
 
 

DOLPHIN COVE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION EVENTS 

2/28/23 – 6:00 p.m. – Library Community Meeting & 2023 Officer Elections 

6/6/23 – 6:00 p.m. – Library Community Meeting 

9/5/23 – 6:00 p.m. – Library Community Meeting 

12/5/23 – 6:00 p.m. - Library Community Meeting  
 

Connect digitally at:  www.facebook.com/groups/DolphinCovePVB   or   www.dcPVB.com 
 
If you or your business would like to sponsor our newsletter, please contact Justin Sencer at 24 Dolphin Blvd. 
 
 

Your association is a non-profit formed twenty-four years ago to improve our community through 
scheduled events, easily accessed communications, and the entrance sign and landscaping. You'll 
find us at facebook.com/groups/dolphincovepvb and www.dcPVB.com. 
 
To become a 2023 member in your Association please complete and mail this form with a $30 check 
per household (annual dues) payable to "Dolphin Cove Community Association" to: 
Justin Sencer, Membership Chair, 24 Dolphin Blvd., Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 
 
Name(s) ____________________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone ____________________ Email ____________________________ 
 
Do you want to receive Community emails?   Yes   |   No  
Do you want to be a Street Coordinator?  Yes   |   No  
Do you want to join a Welcoming Committee? Yes   |   No   
Do you want to join the Park Committee?  Yes   |   No   
 
* We will not share your name(s), address, or phone number with any other organizations, neighbors, board 
members or others.  Any email messages will be sent as a blind copy, so no one will see your address.  
Donations larger than $30 will help fund community events. 


